Christian Hospital
Northwest HealthCare

He: Care

September 3, 2019

Magdalena Gryglak

U.S. NRC Region III
2443 Warrenville Road
Suite 210

Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352

Licensee: Christian Hospital; Dept. Of Nuclear Medicine
Address: 11133 Dunn Road; St. Louis, MO 63136
RAML #: 24-13383-01

Dear Ms. Gryglak:

This letter is in response to your email from August 28, 2019 requesting more inforn :ion concerr g a request
from the above licensee, Christian Hospital, dated May 28, 2019.

Concerning Item 6D (Cs-137 sources):

The inventory of Cs-137 sealed sources listed in the ThermoFisher Scientific letterd :d 7/19/201  vere
previously possessed by Christian Hospital. Unfortunately we no longer have sealed iurce invent / nor leak
test records for these sources as we have exceeded the record retention periods. Ont ; same letter LM.
Wester and Associates is listed as the recipients. This company was used to facilitate e transfer ¢ he sealed
sources to ThermoFisher Scientific.

Concerning items 6.E. through 6.G. (I-125, Pd-103, and Ir-192):

Please see the attached the most recent transfer record for Ir-192 seeds in nylon ribb. s. The ackn  ledgement
of receipt is dated February 16, 2011.

Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Emily.chasteen@westphysics.com

Sincerely,
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Emily Chasteen, M.S., DABR
Radiation Safety Officer




Christian Hospital













Song, Taehoon
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From: Gryglak, Magdalena
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 2:21 PM
To: Pavon, Sandy; Song, Taehoon
Cc: Tomczak, Tammy; Frazier, Cassandra
Subject: FW: Re: Request to remove sources, NRC license no. 24-1:  33-01, Christ spital
Attachments: 2019-09-03 Christian RAML response for more informatio df; 2019-09 ansfer of

Ir-192 seeds in nylon).pdf

Good afternoon,

Please place the attached documents in ADAMS:
Christian Hospital

030-02382

24-13383-01

CN612444

Thank you
Magdalena

From: Emily Chasteen <emily.chasteen@westphysics.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 12:56 PM

To: Gryglak, Magdalena <Magdalena.Gryglak@nrc.gov>

Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Request to remove sources, NRC license no. 24-13383-01, C istian Hospi
Ms. Gryglak,

Please see the attached letter and supporting documents that you requested.

Thank you for your patience. | believe that this response adequately addresses all items we iscussed. Pl 't me
know if you require any other documents.

Best,

Emily

Emily Chasteen, M.S. DABR
Senior Medical Physicist
West Physics

www. westphysics.com






